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Dear Senate Committee on Energy and Environment, 

 

As a homeowner in West Linn we enjoy the Newberg pool for boating.  Unfortunately, 

we had to sell our boat because we could not obtain a sticker to use it at our local 

boat launch.  It was deemed over weight without the ballast filled.  Other boats can 

tow tubers and skiers all day just because they don’t have ballast capability.  The 

restrictions make it impossible to enjoy having a nice boat on the Willamette.   

 

Please support this bill so local families can enjoy the river that is in our city.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Erin Sprando  


